
FIU MARCHING

BAND AUDITIONS
F A L L  2020  V I D E O  A U D I T I O N S  F O R  W O O D W I N D S  A N D

B R A S S  F R O M  H O M E ! ! !

Audition Music:

CLICK HERE

Due to the ongoing protocol for

the Corona Virus, the FIU Marching

Band will be accepting video

auditions for all new Woodwind

and Brass Students for Fall 2020.

 

VIDEO AUDITIONS WILL BE

ACCEPTED THROUGH MAY 1, 2020.

Name
Instrument
High School attended
FIU student/MDC
Student/BC Student
Email
Cellphone

Please include the following
information with your email to
barry.bernhardt@fiu.edu

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MSr4okpo0cI7iYuj62sTaka6u-HtZGDX6rAGOU_bbKA/edit

